
 

Notices 
 

Quiz night!! – Friday 12th September. Register your team of 4 at the office or email 
info@titahigolf.co.nz. Kai Burgers will be open for dinner on the night  
 

Titahi Bay Pool competition our team had a great 8-4 win against the Bowling Club on 
Saturday – well done team.  We have a bye this weekend – the next game is 
Saturday 6th September at 12.30pm at home against Shed 38. Hope to see you 
there to support our team. 
 

Kai Burgers are open Friday for dinner and Sunday for lunch. Come and support our club 
and caterer. 
 

Tee time 
bookings 
 
 
 

 

 

All members are encouraged to use the online Golf NZ Booking system to book your tee 
time everytime you wish to play.  
 

Sunday 7am – 11.40am slots will be available to members only for club competitions.   
Where we have a draw for Sundays (e.g. Gilligan Cup), the Match Committee will make all 
bookings – otherwise it is up to you to book your tee slot. 
 

Priority of play will be given to those who have booked online. In Spring/Summer time our 
course is likely to be very busy so its important you get used to using this now. 
 

If you have any concerns or need assistance – please reach out to either the office, a 
match committee member or a Board member and they will be happy to help you. 
 

Golf this 
month  
2025 programme  

 

Sun 31st Aug Men: Gilligan Cup Semi Final 
Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 2 

Sun 7th Sep Men: Gilligan Cup Final 
Women: Kennemore Cup Rd 3   

Sun 14th Sep Men: Te Kapa Wero Rd 1 – More info to follow on how to register 
Women: Fisher Buttons/Nancy McCormack Rd 1 (choose your own 
partners, alternate shots) 

Sun 21st Sep Men: Te Kapa Wero Rd 2 
Women: Nancy McCormack Rd 2  

Sun 27th Sep Wellington Māori Golf Tournament at Otaki 
Sun 28th Sep Men: Te Kapa Wero Rd 3 

Women: Bev Smith Rd  1/2 - Count your putts over 2 rounds  
 
 

Mens 
Gilligan 
Cup Draw 

 

Sun 31st Aug Tee Time Game 1 Game 2 
Division 1 8.00 Kash vs Simon Joel vs Geno 
Division 2 8.10 Don vs Ian Tasi vs Roger 

 

All bookings have been made in Dot Golf and 2 Ladies tee offs have been booked 8.30 and 
8.40 - you will have received an email confirming this.   
 

Subs 
Reminder  
 

 

We still have quite a significant number of members that have not paid their Subs for the 
2025-2026 year.  The Club is dependent on your subscription to maintain the course for 
your enjoyment covering costs for fuel, maintenance, wages, and standing charges such 
as Power, Insurance, water rates etc. 
All members are requested to pay in full or have a payment agreement in place and pay 
at least 50% by end of September 2025. 
Failing to make any payment towards your subs by end of September 2025 will mean we 
will look at cancelling your membership and you will be asked to pay green fees. 
Please get in touch with the office if you have any questions or concerns about your subs 
and membership. 
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